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Emne: att. GRU / Child taken from her mother at birth. 

Hello, I hope you are well. It has come to my attention that On November 7 of  

2024 Keira, an Indigenous   

Greenlandic Inuk woman in Denmark, gave birth to baby Zammi. Two hours after birth,  

Danish authorities took baby Zammi away from Keira, which was a decision based on something 

called an FKU test, which is rooted in racism against indigenous communities that  

Keira took 10 years earlier in 2014  

just before the birth of her second child. The test concluded that Keira had a “lack of cognitive 

abilities and parenting skills” which then lead to Danish authorities kidnapping Zammi at the time. 

Yes, kidnapping. At has also come to my attention that she also lost custody of her 9 year old child 

and has to pay the foster parents for taking care of her own children. Which is something that I had 

come across on the internet. Please, help Keira gain custody of her children back. It is her right to 

have her children, the right of a mother to have and protect her children. What if that had been 

your child taken from you? When I saw that this was happening, it broke my heart in a million 

pieces. I simply just want to help Keira, I am but a witness. Keira is fighting on social media to her 

millions to help, and I am one of those millions that are willing to help. So please, do what you can 

to get her children back safely home. I had gathered all these informations from these accounts on 

Instagram: @anordicheart @paninng.uaq @indigenous_baddie @jenanmatari @tupaarnaq 

Maria Poliveira 
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